
From: Lorraine Cordell
To: "Micheal McKee"
Cc: "JOSEPHINE WARD"
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell
Date: 01 March 2015 13:43:00

Hi Josey/Michael

I was wondering if you heard anything back from the Public Order Unit at Scotland Yard.

I have asked if the letter that was sent to them be forwarded to me, I know one has been sent as Michael told me. But it 

has not been sent to me could it please be sent so I can see what it says,

I am not sure if the police will do it on just dates as said before they may need the event names.

If you have not heard anything can this be looked into why you have not heard anything?

Maybe there will be a need to summons Val Tanner and DS chapmen to court.

Regards

Lorraine
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